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Safeguarding Officer 
 
 
Ballymoney United Youth Academy 
Secretary: Zara Drain 
3 Downview Drive 
Ballymoney 
County Antrim 
BT53 6AF 
Tel: 07510075765 
Email: info@ballymoneyyouthacademy.co.uk 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
 
I am writing to confirm that Tina Morrison is the clubs Safeguarding Children Officer. 
If you wish to contact her, please feel to do so via email: 
safe@ballymoneyyouthacademy.co.uk or phone: 07742418133 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Zara Drain 
Club Secretary 
 

 


